
 

 

KAIMOSI FRIENDS UNIVERSITY (KAFU) 

 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC AFFAIRS) 

 

 NOTICE 

From: Registrar (AA)                    Date: 30
th
 September, 2024 

 

 

To:      ALL STUDENTS                                 Ref: KAFU/501/SM/012/VOL. 3 (49) 

 

SUBJECT:  STUDENT IDENTIFICATION CARDS/SMART CARDS 

 

The above subject refers. 

 

All first-year students whose details were not captured by Equity Bank (during 

admission) for processing of smart cards are required to be available on Friday 4
th
 

October 2024 at 9:00 am at the hockey pitch. These are ONLY those students who 

might have failed to avail themselves or reported after the Equity Bank team had 

concluded the exercise. KINDLY DO NOT REGISTER TWICE. 

 

In addition, ALL CONTINUING students who have not picked their smart cards are 

required check with their respective schools. Any student who has no smart card and it 

is not available at the school should also be present himself/herself for data capture on 

the indicated day and time. Students who were issued with smart cards but lost them 

should have abstracts from University security to be eligible for application. 

 

 

 

Dr. Jane Amunga  

Senior Assistant Registrar (AA) 

 

CC: 

- Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA&R) 

- Security department 

- Students Notice Boards  

 


